
New Associate Editor

Min-Kai Wu has recently retired from his post in ACTA,

Amsterdam, The Netherlands and as a consequence

has stepped-down as Associate Editor with responsibil-

ity for papers on canal filling. I would like to thank Min-

Kai for his exceptional contribution to the IEJ and

particularly for his work on microleakage. Dr Gustavo

De-Deus, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil has agreed to replace

Min-Kai and will start from immediate effect.

Gustavo was awarded his DDS degree in 1996 and

his certificate in Endodontics from Rio de Janeiro State

University in 1997. In 2004, he received his Master in

Science degree in Materials Science Engineering from

the Catholic University of Rio de Janeiro; his PhD was

awarded in Endodontics by the Rio de State University

in 2009. Gustavo has experience in experimental

research and has published a number of scientific

papers in world-leading peer-reviewed journals in the

endodontic field. Gustavo has lectured extensively

within Brazil and also internationally. Gustavo is

currently an Adjunct Professor at the Veiga de Almeida

University and Federal Fluminense University and in

private practice limited to Endodontics in Ipanema, Rio

de Janeiro, Brazil.
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